
February 12, 2016 

 

 

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors met in a work session at the Court House in Burlington at 8 

AM on Friday, February 12
th

, 2016. 

 

A work session was held between the Board of Supervisors, Budget Director and Department Heads 

regarding requests for the 2017 Budget.  Sixty-one budget increase requests were reviewed.  Forty-seven were 

accepted to be added to Department budgets.  The Board discussed the 2017 Line of Credit.  They will negotiate the 

interest rate with the current Bank.  The Board reviewed the departmental budgets for FYE 2017.  The Budget 

Director will prepare several scenarios of proposed levy rates to review. 

 

This work session is recorded and kept on file for two years.  The minutes are also posted on the county’s 

website www.dmcounty.com  

 

Approved February 16, 2016 

Tom Broeker, Chairman 

Attest: Terri Johnson, Deputy Auditor 
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